
Radio script – voters who are blind or have low vision 

Close of Rolls phase 

There will be a federal election on Saturday 3rd May.  Voting in the federal election is compulsory for 

all Australian citizens aged 18 years and over.  

Make sure you’re enrolled to vote, and that your details are up to date by 8pm local time on 

Monday 7th April.  

A range of voting options will be available, including for people who are blind or have low vision.  

Your vote will help shape Australia.  

Call the AEC on one-three, two-three, two-six or visit aec dot gov dot au forward slash assistance.  
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